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From: hollowlog@frontiernet.net
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Ozanian #PLN-14126-PMS
Date: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 9:49:19 AM

The division line of the westerly parcels should be the creek. The road runs along the
creek and the eastern side of the creek goes up about 100 feet almost straight up in
elevation.   Whoever has the middle parcel really doesn’t have any concerns for the
road.  

I would like to hear a reiteration that the water from well is only to be used for the 3
parcels located on south side of Centerville Road 

Thanks. Linda Boynton 
              707-502-8796
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